PR  Village of Addison

September 18, 2024

Ms. Deborah Conroy Mr. Greg Schwarze

Chair Chair

DuPage County Board Emergency Telephone System Board
421 N County Farm Rd 421 N County Farm Rd.

Wheaton, IL 60187 Wheaton, IL 60187

RE: Appointment to the Emergency Telephone System Board of DuPage County

Dear Chair Conroy and Chair Schwarze:

This letter will serve to notify you of the retirement of ACDC Director Bill Srejma effective September 11,
2024. With his retirement, the ET'SB ACDC representative seat is now vacant.

On behalf of the Village of Addison, this letter will serve as our representative recommendation of Acting
Director Marilu Hernandez to the Emergency Telephone System Board of DuPage County (ETSB) for both
the interim vacancy through November 30, 2024, and term commencing December 1, 2024.

We believe that Acting Director Marilu Hernandez is more than qualified to handle all of the necessary
responsibilities of this appointment. Thank you for your consideration of our nomination.

Sincerely,

Joe Maranowicz
Village of Addison

CC: Linda Zerwin, ETSB Executive Director
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